
 

2023-24 Car Line Procedures: 

 

Parents, 

Welcome to the 2023-24 school year.  We are excited to have our former parents 

and students returning, as well as welcoming our new Yellow Jackets to NAMS! 

 Below is an explanation of our car line procedures.  We worked hard to implement 

a more streamlined and consistent approach to our car line for the safety and 

security of our students, staff, and parents.  Thank you for your patience in that 

process and we thank you in advance for your adherence to our car line rules and 

procedures set forth this school year. 

 Morning Drop Off: (7:30am-8:00am) 

NAMS has two lanes that run in the morning car line.  The front entrance is a one 

way during the morning hours of 7:00am-8:30am.  All traffic will flow from the 

front of the school (Edgefield Road entrance) to the back of the school. Please 

note, beginning at 7:30am, if you are traveling down Old Edgefield Road towards 

Atomic Road, you will not be allowed to make a left hand turn into the car 

line.  You must proceed down Old Edgefield Road and enter the car line that is 

forming on the right shoulder of the road. 

Right Lane:  The right lane is used for drop off.  You may proceed in the right lane 

and drop off your student along the curb that runs from the main office doors to the 

gym doors. Once you drop your student off you may stay in that lane for 

continuous movement right out the back gate or once you drop your student off 

and pass the cones, you will have the option to switch to the left lane in order to 

turn left at the back gate. 

Left Lane:  The left lane is used for parking for visitors that need to come into the 

main office.  Once you pass the gate and cones, you have the option to move 

through the left lane until you find a non-reserved parking space.  You will only b

 



Parents also have the option to drop off students in the back-bus parking 

lot.  Parents can enter that lot from Crestlyn Drive.  Please ensure you go around 

the bus circle and do not cut through the parking area.  Buses will also be dropping 

off so stopping for bus drop offs and watching for students to safely unload is 

imperative. 

 Afternoon Pick Up: (3:10pm-3:45pm) 

The front entrance is a one way during the afternoon hours of 2:00pm-3:30pm.  



 


